May 20, 2021

McLean

Dear Residents, Patients and Families,

We are sending an update today to let you know that one of our employees, who works in our
health center, has tested positive for COVID-19. They are currently isolating at home.
Contact tracing is underway and those identified as having been potentially exposed have
been or will be notified individually. We are completing round one testing and we will give

you an update when we all results are received.

In order to follow CMS protocol, we have suspended inside visitation for all neighborhoods.
Compassionate care and end of life visits may still occur. Small group activities and small
group dining will be able to continue on each neighborhood. The beauty/barber shop is

temporarily closed. You are welcome to schedule an outside or virtual visit through our

online scheduling system at https://mcleancare.simplybook.me/v2 or by contacting

Kathy Cookson at kathy.cookson@mecleancare.org or 860-658-3725.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us directly. Please find our

cumulative data below.
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David Bordonaro Lisa Clark
President Vice President, Administrator of the Health Center

Cumulative data below is from March 2020 to May 20, 2021
Positive cases are noted based on a resident’s home neighborhood

o Last positive case
Positive Recovered Deaths
reported on:

Assisted Living

Robinson I I

Atwater 1 1

Abernethy 16 1/13/21 14 2 (1 at other facility)

Total for Assisted Living 18 16 2
Skilled Nursing

Evergreen Way (post—acute) 13 1/6/21 11 2 (1 at other facility)

Chapel Crossing 2 1/14./21 2

Skyview Terrace 21 1/4/21 16

Total for Skilled Nursing 36 29 7
Employees 50 5/19/21 49
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